
Submitter: Benjamin Hedberg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: SB422 

As an avid safety conscious motorcyclist in the state of Oregon, I urge you to support 

SB 422. In todays era of distracted driving, it is imperative that riders are legally 

allowed use proven techniques to avoid the most catastrophic types of accidents. 


